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The High Commissioner for the United Kingdom in Canada
to the Secretary of State for External Affairs of Canada

OFFICE OF THE HIGH COMMISSIONER FOR THE UNITED KINGDOM

Otrawa, September 3rd, 1943.
No. 77
Sir,

I have the honour to refer to your Note No. 36 of the 7th July relative to
the exemption from Canadian income tax of shipping companies resident in
British Guiana. I have now been asked by the Governor of British Guiana
to convey to the Canadian Government his acceptance of the reciprocal arrange-
ments for exemption from income tax as set forth in your Note under reference.

2. In accordance with your suggestion, it is agreed that your Note together

with this reply should constitute an agreement for the reciprocal exemption from
mcome tax of shipping companies resident in Canada and British Guiana.

I have the honour to be, Sir,
Your most obedient servant,

MALCOLM MACDONALD.




